& Community Development Department

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

REGULAR MEETING OF THE FULLERTON
BICYCLE USERS SUB-COMMITTEE

APRIL 17, 2019

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the
Fullerton Bicycle Users Sub-Committee (BUSC) set for APRIL
17, 2019 AT 5:00 P.M. in the Law Library of City Hall, Fullerton,
California, will not be held.

The next regularly-scheduled BUSC meeting will be held on
MAY 15, 2019, at 5:00 p.m.
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